





Richmond County Amateur Radio Club

May 7, 2016 Meeting Minutes:

The President, Mark Dawkins KJ4IKQ, called the meeting to order. There were 9 members in attendance. The Secretary read the minutes of the April 9, 2016 meeting. The minutes were corrected to reflect the March pancake breakfast was at the Robedell Baptist Church. Also corrected was the addition of Dave Arner attending the breakfast.

The Secretary reported there was a balance of \$1422.38 in the BBT checking account after the \$55.00 check for the Seaboard Festival cleared.

The club now has 17 dues paying members and 8 ARRL members. Butch Parris has gathered all of the necessary forms and documentation to be completed in order to become affiliated with ARRL once we achieve 51% ARRL member participation.

Train Day is Saturday May 14, 2016 and several members volunteered to bring equipment, radios, banners, etc. and decided to meet at the Pavilion at 9:30am on the 14th.

Mark Dawkins brought up the subject of holding a Fox Hunt and there was some discussion on equipment and costs. No decision was reached as to holding one.

As to publicizing the club's Train Day activities it was decided to ask Barbara Britt to submit items to the Journal since she has the contacts and has done a good job getting our activities into the paper.

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned. After the meeting there was an additional \$30.00 deposited into the account.

Allan Brown / W4EAB Secretary / Treasurer